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Chef Ghouse.

Meet 
The Pâtissier.
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“Nothing gives me more joy than seeing pictures 
 of my creations and how guests enjoyed their time 
 savouring them.”

Have you ever stepped into a patisserie 
laced with the sweet scents of pastries and 
desserts, and felt mesmerised as you set 
your eyes on the wondrous display of these 
mouth-watering creations? Step into Chef 
Ghouse’s kitchen and be transported into 
a laboratory of sweet delights where these 
creations were made, with Chef Ghouse 
as the scientist behind this breath-taking 
display.

For the past 25 years, Chef Ghouse has been 
working towards creating the best pastries 
and desserts in town. Drawing inspiration 
from fellow chefs, cooking shows and pastry 
books, Chef Ghouse has been churning out 
pastries after pastries, all lined up in his 
kitchen waiting to be indulged. Every item 
from his kitchen is made with love – one can 
almost smell and taste his passion in each 
piece.
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And to think that Chef Ghouse almost didn’t 
make it to the pastry kitchen. A chance 
opening in the pastry kitchen made this 
Penangite realise his passion in merging art 
and food where he quickly grew in ranks, 
even working as a Pâtissier in Brunei before 
moving back to Kuala Lumpur, where his 
creations have adorned the dinner tables of 
even royalties.

When asked his plans for the next few years 
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to come, the cheerful chef chuckled, “Retire? 
Never! Creating pastries and desserts gives 
me so much joy, I can never imagine myself 
not doing it, even when I’m old – I might be 
slower in the kitchen then but will continue 
to pour my heart and soul in every pastry I 
produce. 

As a member of GASTROM Malaysia, I also 
intend to continue to aspire future pastry 
chefs by leading classes and workshops.”
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